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           3rd November 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Young Voices 2023  

 
Please find below information regarding the concert your child will be attending on Friday 13th January at 
the Resorts World Arena (formerly known as Genting Arena) in Birmingham.   
 
Schedule 

12.00 noon  Leave Little Hill 
1.00 p.m.  Arrive at Resorts World Arena and have lunch 
2.15 p.m. Rehearsals begin 
5.00 p.m.  Children will have an hour break to eat their packed meal 
7.00 p.m. Concert commences and will finish approximately at 8.45 p.m. 
 
The earliest estimated time we will arrive back at Little Hill is 10.15 p.m. although this may be later – we will 
keep you informed on the day.  Please be prepared that your child will have a long day, they will need two 
lots of packed lunches and snacks, including drinks (no glass bottles are permitted in the arena). 
Please note children will have to store their bags and coats under their seat at the arena. 
 
Dress code 
Please can children come to school in their Young Voices t-shirts or a plain white top with their uniform.  
Jumpers, cardigans and fleeces can be worn, but must be removed before the concert begins.  Children 
are asked not to wear hats, flashing headbands or neon clothing. 
 
Parent concert information 

Any tickets for the concert will be given out nearer the time.  Please go to the Young Voices website 
(www.youngvoices.co.uk) for information on parking and the location of suitable car parks affiliated to the 
arena. 
 
My Classmate 

We are aware that not everyone has been able to access ‘My Classmate’.  Once you have registered you 
should receive an email with your access code.  At the log in page select ‘Student’ and copy and paste the 
code.  If you have any further issues please do let us know. 
 
Choir Sessions 

As per the Autumn clubs letter, Choir is currently running until Thursday 24 th November.  We are now 
adding sessions for December and the two sessions for January before we go to Young Voices, this will 
show on your child’s MCAS and payment can be made weekly (£2.50 per session, £1.25 Pupil Premium). 
 
Tins for charity – A message from Young Voices 

Parents and carers were so generous last year helping people going hungry in the Birmingham area.  If you 
would like to donate one item of food (e.g. a tin of soup, meat, fish, fruit and/or veg), a pack of rice/dried 
pasta, or a jar of coffee or tea which will be collected at Resorts World Arena by the charity FareShare 

(www.fareshare.org.uk) which fights hunger in the UK.  The food will be redistributed to organisations 
supporting vulnerable people in the community.  We are sure that the Young Voices children will be very 
proud to help people in need.  Bringing food to give to FareShare is OPTIONAL for Young Voices choirs. 

 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
http://www.fareshare.org.uk/


Thank you 
As always thank you for your ongoing support with Choir.  The children are thoroughly enjoying rehearsals 
as are we!  We are so proud of how enthusiastic and committed they are to learning the songs and moves, 
we will have a fabulous time at the concert! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Preston 
 


